January 5, 2017

RE:  Notice of Intent to Conduct Oil and Gas Operations
Pre-Application Notification
Ward Petroleum Corporation
Ritchey Wellpad
NW/4-Sec. 26-IN-66W
Weld County, Colorado
Surface: Fee
Mineral Lease; Fee

Dear Building Unit Owner:

Ward Petroleum Corporation (Ward) will be seeking an Application for Permit to Drill (APD) in Weld
County, Colorado. The above referenced wellpad is proposed to be placed within 1,000 feet of your
Building Unit, as defined in the Colorado Qil and Gas Conservation Commission (COGCC) Rules and
Regulations Definition (100 Series).

This letters is notifying you on behalf of Ward. We would like to provide you with the following
information to be in compliance with COGCC Rule 305.a. (2);

The Operator will be:
Ward Petroleum Corporation
215 W, Oal 8t., Suite 1000
Fort Collins, CO 80521.
Contact: Andrea Gross; Ward’s Permit Agent
Phone: 303-942-0506
Email: agross@upstreampm.com

The location of the well is specified above.

Anticipated facilities for these locations are the following:
12 Wells
8 Water Tanks
20 Oil Tanks
{ Fuel Tanks
12 Separator
12 Gas Meters
2 VRU’s
2 Heater Treaters

Ward anticipates drilling these wells during the spring of 2017,

Please be advised that as a Building Unit owner you may provide written comments to the




COGCC and/or Local Governmental Designee (1.GD} as well as request a meeting to discuss the
proposed operations with the Local Governmental Designee (1.GD) and/or the Operator.
Your LGD contact inforination is:

Troy Swain

Weld County Department of Planning Services

1555 North 17" Ave.

Greeley, CO 80631

Phone: 720-523-6875

As a building unit owner within 1,000 feet of the proposed wells, you will be notified when the public
comment period commences and we will provide you with specific details.

Please contact me at 303-942-0506 or at agross@upstreampm.com if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

s

Andrea Gross
Permit Agent for Ward Pefroleum Corporation

Pursuant to COGCC Rule 305a. COGCC requires a 30 day notice period between this notification and
submitting the permits. However, due to timing constraints Ward requests a waiver, releasing them of the
30 day comment period between this notification letter and submitting the permits. With this waiver, Ward
is permitted to submit the Application for Permit to Drill and Oil and Gas Location Assessment. Please
contact Kent Craig (970-449-4632) at Ward if you have any questions or would like to meet with Ward
representatives to discuss the project.

By s1gnmg below y% é% the 30 day notice requirements.

Sign: M R W Date; (- 1S-17F

Building Unit Owner

<) 3
-?i:ea&a Prﬁvzu‘e mg;&% {._{{5\&9 M-ié*'.aa.ﬂe‘mu PO Nort. ecd OZZ ’;5‘1/59




